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saddest is the fact that the others aren't even sad!After you.

Jim Broadbent as Horace Slughorn , the newly appointed Potions master who held the position before.
Development[ edit ] Before David Yates was officially chosen to direct the film, many directors had expressed
an interest in taking the helm. When asked whether he would consider directing a later film, Gilliam said,
"Warner Bros. So they were really delighted with the material that they were seeing while we were in
post-production, and the conversations happened before the movie was released, because I had to start
pre-production on it while Order of the Phoenix was being promoted. It was just something they see in the
work that they really liked, and responded to. Also maintained were costume designer Jany Temime, visual
effects supervisor Tim Burke, creature and make-up effects designer Nick Dudman, and special effects
supervisor John Richardson from the third film. The Demon Barber of Fleet Street , previously noted that he
had his "fingers crossed" he would be cast as a young Riddle. Thomas James Longley was the original choice
to take on the role but Riddle was ultimately played by Hero Fiennes-Tiffin as a child and Frank Dillane as a
teenager. McCrory was originally cast as Bellatrix in Order of the Phoenix, but had to drop out due to
pregnancy. Craig noted that the film used several CGI sets, noticeably the interior of the Cave where Harry
and Dumbledore both go to hunt Horcruxes. The exterior of the cave scene was filmed at the Cliffs of Moher
in the west of Ireland, the only location to be filmed outside of the United Kingdom throughout the film series.
The interior of the cave is made up of geometric crystal formations. Craig noted "Apart from the point at
which Harry and Dumbledore first arrive and the island formation on which everything inside the cave
happens, the set is entirely virtual, designed in the computer. Before filming began, there was belief that
filming might move from the UK, where all previous films were shot. The crew also scouted around Cape
Wrath in Scotland, for use in the cave scene. In an interview with the Academy, he said, "Some of the sets are
there since the very first Potter. How could I light them in a different way? This question brought another one
based on the series itselfâ€¦ I thought it would be interesting to have those very intimate stories amidst this
very dark mood. As if the school was a dark character. Fortunately David Yates, and the producers liked the
idea. I thought it could be interesting and more dramatic if the light was floating, circling above the characters
faces: Tim Alexander said that completing the Inferi -attack scene took several months. Director David Yates
was cautious of not making this into a zombie movie, so we were constantly trying to figure out how not to
make these dead people coming up look like zombies. We ended up going with a very realistic style. He
added, "We did a lot of research on molten volcanoes, which have a lot of heat going on but no actual flames,
and collected a bunch of other references, including flares that burn underwater, and showed them to the Potter
folks. Since the whole fire scene was very time consuming, computer graphics artist Chris Horvath spent eight
months finding a faster way to conjure flames. Double Negative spent six months surveying and documenting
the environment around the River Thames and Trafalgar Square to create the swooping views of the city.
Double Negative also contributed the Pensieve sequences, developing complex directed fluid simulations to
realise the swirling world of memory and the past. The soundtrack was released on an Audio CD format on 14
July , a day before the film was released in cinemas. The book begins with a scene involving the Muggle
Prime Minister. Yates and his crew debated over this scene, as well as the character Rufus Scrimgeour , but
gave up the beginning of the movie to events described but not seen in the book. The US theatrical trailer was
released on 14 November. Horn , the Warner Bros. Horn noted that the move was meant "to guarantee the
studio a major summer blockbuster in ," with other films being delayed due to the â€”08 Writers Guild of
America strike. Despite each being owned by Time Warner Inc. It is also in MovieTickets. Also included are
deleted scenes comprising 8 scenes with a running length of 6 minutes and 31 seconds, [] and a sneak peek of
the next Harry Potter movie, Harry Potter and the Deathly Hallows â€” Part 1 Worldwide DVD and Blu-ray
sales of the film show that it is the fastest-selling film of Revenge of the Fallen and The Twilight Saga: In the
US, it surpassed all of its predecessors by a wide margin, achieving the sixth-largest-ever five-day opening in
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that country. Revenge of the Fallen. Paul Dergarabedian of Hollywood. He commented, "Harry Potter and the
Half-Blood Prince is a tour-de-force that combines style and substance, special effects and heart and most
importantly great performances from all of the actors young and not-so-young". He adds, "Composer Nicholas
Hooper, cinematographer Bruno Delbonnel and designer Stuart Craig deliver a singularly muscular and
vigorous chapter". Margaret Pomeranz , the co-host of the television show, gave the film 3 out of 5 stars.
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J. K. Rowling. J.K. Rowling is the author of the record-breaking, multi-award-winning Harry Potter novels. Loved by fans
around the world, the series has sold over million copies, been translated into 78 languages, and made into eight
blockbuster films.

On the way, they make a detour to the temporary home of Horace Slughorn , former Potions teacher at
Hogwarts , and Harry unwittingly helps persuade Slughorn to return to teach. Harry and Dumbledore then
proceed to the Burrow, where Hermione has already arrived. Narcissa expresses her extreme concern that her
son might not survive a dangerous mission, given to him by Lord Voldemort. Bellatrix feels Snape will be of
no help until he surprises her by making an Unbreakable Vow with Narcissa, swearing on his life that he will
protect and assist Draco in his mission. Harry is instantly suspicious of Draco, whom he believes to be a Death
Eater. Harry wears his invisibility cloak and hides in the same carriage that Malfoy is seated in. He overhears
Draco bragging to his friends about the mission Lord Voldemort has tasked him. However, Malfoy is
suspicious that someone else is in the carriage and discovers Harry Potter was listening to his conversation. He
petrifies him and breaks his nose out of rage. Harry cannot get off the carriage, and is worried the Hogwarts
Express will depart before he can move again. To his relief however, Nymphadora Tonks finds Harry and
escorts him back to the castle during the opening feast. In the meantime, Horace Slughorn will resume his
previous post as Potions teacher. Harry now excels in Potions, thanks to having received a used Potions
textbook that once belonged to someone named "The Half-Blood Prince," a mysterious former student who
wrote numerous tips and spells in his Potions textbook. Harry uses this information to achieve superb results.
Amidst these lessons, Ron starts dating a girl named Lavender Brown, who is also a sixth year Gryffindor
student, and Ron and Hermione start yet another quarrel. Dumbledore shows Harry a memory involving
Slughorn conversing with the young Tom Riddle at Hogwarts, which has clearly been tampered with. This is
proven vital in the defeat of Voldemort. Only by committing a murder can a wizard turn an object into a
Horcrux; Voldemort has created six of them, making himself virtually immortal by placing a piece of his soul
in each one, and keeping the seventh and last one within his body. Dumbledore explains that in order to
destroy Voldemort, all the Horcruxes must first be destroyed. As Harry learns more about his great enemy, the
love lives of the main characters start to become more active. Ron and Hermione grow closer together, but
after learning from his sister Ginny , that Hermione had previously kissed Viktor Krum, Ron is angered and
shuns her. Ron and Lavender break up when Lavender sees the two of them walking out of the boys
dormitories together. Harry develops deep feelings for Ginny, but is reluctant to pursue her for most of the
year because of his friendship with Ron. Dumbledore expertly finds a secret passageway to a large, pitch black
underground lake, which Harry and Dumbledore cross in a small boat to an island in the centre. The locket is
at the bottom of a basin on the island, and can only be reached by drinking the potion above it. Harry aids
Dumbledore, who drinks the potion, causing him hallucinations and immense pain. They take the locket and
return to Hogwarts, to find that the Dark Mark has been placed over the highest school tower in their absence.
Harry and Dumbledore ascend to the tower where they are ambushed by Draco Malfoy, accompanied by
Death Eaters that he helped get inside Hogwarts. Dumbledore freezes Harry under his Invisibility Cloak with a
body-bind spell, to keep him hidden. Draco disarms Dumbledore of his wand and then threatens to kill him,
which turns out to have been his mission from Voldemort all along. Draco is unable to go through with it and
when Snape arrives, he casts the spell to kill Dumbledore instead. Snape successfully fights Harry off, and he
reveals that he is in fact the Half-Blood Prince before he, Draco, and the rest of the Death Eaters escape. Harry
finds out that the locket is not the real Horcrux, containing only a note from someone named " R. Ron and
Hermione insist on joining him in destroying Lord Voldemort for good. Rowling stated that she had Harry
Potter and the Half-Blood Prince "planned for years", but she spent an entire two months going over her plan
before she began writing the story seriously. This was a lesson learned after she did not check the plan for
Goblet of Fire and had to rewrite an entire third of the book. Ultimately you have to please yourself before you
please anyone else! In May , bookmakers in the UK suspended bets on which main character would die in the
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book amid fears of insider knowledge. A number of high value bets were made on the death of Albus
Dumbledore , many coming from the town of Bungay where, it was believed, the books were being printed at
the time. Betting was later reopened. The Canadian publisher, Raincoast Books , obtained an injunction from
the Supreme Court of British Columbia that actually prohibited the purchasers from reading the books before
the official release date or from discussing the contents. The injunction sparked a number of news articles
alleging that the injunction had restricted fundamental rights. Canadian law professor Michael Geist posted
commentary on his blog; [23] Richard Stallman called for a boycott, and requesting the publisher to issue an
apology. I felt depressed by the time I was two-thirds of the way through". She suggested a connection to the
11 September attacks , as the later, darker novels were written after that event. She acknowledged that "the
books are dark and scary in places" but "no darkness in Half-Blood Prince She considered love to be
represented in several forms: On the other hand, she noted that it "gets a little exposition -heavy in spots" and
older readers may have seen the ending coming. Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince film The film
adaptation of the sixth book was originally scheduled to be released on 21 November , but was changed to 15
July Archived from the original on 27 February Retrieved 23 March Archived from the original on 12 April
Retrieved 22 January International Association of School Librarianship. Archived from the original PDF on 9
March Retrieved 14 May
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- O que o livro CÃ³digo da Vinci vendeu em um ano Harry Potter e o Enigma do PrÃncipe vendeu em um dia. - De
acordo com uma loja dos Estados Unidos, foram vendidas 8,9 milhÃµes de exemplares sÃ³ nas primeiras 24 horas e
nos Estados Unidos.

Hogwarts Mystery is a video game developed by Jam City , released for mobile devices on 25 April In this
game, the player creates their own character, and takes on the role of a Hogwarts student. The character
experiences all seven years, and takes part in classes as well as extra activities such as the Duelling Club.
Along with the story side told through each chapter, they have the opportunity to achieve rewards by learning
spells and potions. The story follows the character for their seven years of education at Hogwarts from to In
that time, the game will feature characters known from the books during their student years, including Bill
Weasley , Charlie Weasley and Nymphadora Tonks. Your Journey Begins The player begins by creating the
appearance of their character before arriving at Diagon Alley where they are introduced to Rowan Khanna.
Rowan advises the player to purchase their books from Flourish and Blotts. The player later rejoins Rowan
and names their character and establishes a friendship with Rowan. Finally, the character purchases their wand
from Ollivanders. The player finds out their character has a brother who went missing and depending on the
answer the player selects in response, they will receive one possible wand wood and core out of three possible
ones. The Sorting Hat will ask the player which house they were hoping for and then place the character in
their house of choice, which will be the same house Rowan was placed in. They will then head to their
common room where they will talk with Rowan before attending Charms and Potions where they will
encounter bully Merula Snyde and have the choice of how to deal with her. They are rescued by Rubeus
Hagrid and then attend their Flying class where the player received another opportunity to create a friendship
with Ben. Later Merula finds them. Merula then challenges the player to a duel. Revenge is Best Served
Magical The player reports to their House Prefect who offers to teach the player to duel when they have
learned a duelling spell. They find the secret duelling book in the Artefact Room and the player receives
information about the Cursed Vaults their brother went looking for. The player then has an opportunity to talk
with Rowan about what the player found out and build their friendship with Rowan depending on their
choices. The player will then begin improving their duelling in preparation for the duel with Merula. Professor
Flitwick was known to be a duelling champion, and Flitwick agrees to help the player improve their skill at
duelling by teaching them one spell. Flitwick then tells the player they can only use the spell for self-defence
and they should ask Ben for help in order to learn another spell. The player finds Ben in the Great Hall where
they have the chance to cheer Ben up and improve their friendship. However, Rowan finds a spell in the
duelling book and the player learns the new spell. Rowan then lets the player try the new spell on them and it
works, and they agree to report their findings to their house Prefect. The Duel The player reports their new
skills to their House Prefect and is asked to duel Rowan for practise. The game offers three choices for how to
duel: Sneaky, Defensive and Aggressive. Both Rowan and the player choose one of the three; depending on
the choices, one will defeat the other. Having won the duel, the player finds Merula bullying Ben in the
courtyard. Merula attacks Ben with a spell and the player feels they have no choice and have to decide on the
way they will intervene. They have the choice of attacking before Merula or defending when Merula attacks
them. Merula and the player then duel and the player will win. Professors Snape and Flitwick then arrive and
Snape blames the player for beginning the duel. However, depending on the earlier choice of the player
Flitwick will ask the player whether they were the one who began the duel. If they had not Flitwick will
defend the player and Snape will demand the player receives detention anyway for learning defensive spells.
Penny offers to help the player when they need it. The player and Merula then find Snape who tells them he
would make them leave the school for their actions but Albus Dumbledore would want them to receive
detention. They are then interrupted by Argus Filch who mentions a vault in a corridor to Snape, who then
leaves to investigate. Merula deduces they are talking about the cursed vaults and follows them and the player
then decides to follow Merula. The player wonders why Merula would be looking for the vaults and then tells
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Rowan what happened. The player has the choice of how to tell Rowan what happened, and persuade them to
join the plan the player created to find out more about the cursed vaults and cursed ice. They then head to the
corridor where they search for any clue which may lead them to the vaults. They eventually decide to open a
door leading off the corridor, only to find the door was locked. They hear a noise and abandon the locked
room. Class Matters The player meets with their House Prefect who asks them to focus more on school work
for a while and make up for the House points taken from them through their rule-breaking. Part of the classes
section of the chapter was to learn the spell Knockback Jinx. However, Flitwick taught the player a duelling
spell already and tells them they cannot learn another one. The player can respond with a choice of three
possible answers which determine whether they can persuade Flitwick to let them learn Flipendo. In Potions,
Merula asks the player whether they told anyone about what they heard in the corridor. The player can tell the
truth or lie. The player then asks Merula again why she wants to find the cursed vaults and she refuses to tell
them. The player later reminds Merula they need to rotate their potion two more times and they will be
rewarded with ten points. The player creates a plan to knock Mrs Norris out with a Sleeping Draught in order
to reach the door unnoticed. Then they will use the Unlocking Charm to open the door. Finally the spell
Flipendo will help them escape if they are trapped in the room. The player decides to ask Penny Haywood to
help them create the Sleeping Draught. They decide they need the help of a third person with the task and the
player picks between Ben and Penny to bring. The player talks to Penny in the Potions Classroom and she
agrees to help them create the Sleeping Draught. Penny can either be told why the player is making the potion
or she can be lied to. The player thanks Penny for helping, and then Penny or Ben depending on the choice of
the player tells the player they should talk tonight about the secret mission Rowan told them they wanted their
help with. The player and either Penny or Ben talk about the plan and they wonder why the player would want
them to help. The player can respond with three possible answers which may improve their friendship. The
player then persuades them to help. Inside the Room The player heads to meet Rowan and either Penny or Ben
in the corridor of the locked room. On the way, Filch apprehended them and asked them what they were up to.
He mentions their trouble-maker brother, Jacob and the player can trick Filch into walking away from the
corridor. The three of them gather in the corridor where Mrs Norris was guarding the door. Rowan puts Mrs
Norris to sleep using the Sleeping Draught dosed in milk and then the player opens the door with the
Unlocking Charm. Merula then overpowered the group and tells them she will be the one who finds the
Cursed Vaults before anyone else. The player decides what to do about Merula. They follow Merula only to
find she was trapped by the Cursed Ice which was growing and Merula begs them to help her. The Cursed Ice
trapped the four of them in the room. The player begins saving them and decides whether they should help
Merula. However, when they have saved everyone they cannot reach the door. If the player chose Penny, she
will reveal she made the Strengthening Solution and drinks it, before preceding to break the ice. If the player
chose Ben, they will encourage him to cast a Knockback Jinx on the ice to break it. Before they left the room,
the player noticed the writing in codes on the wall which Rowan says she will remember. The player and
Rowan wonder what the room was and what happened to the Cursed Vault they thought would be in the
locked room. Rowan says perhaps the code will help them when they decipher it. However, the school
including the Prefect find out that the four of them went to the forbidden corridor and found the ice. The
player can tell the Prefect the truth or lie. The Prefect reminds the player they represent their house even
though they understand they need answers about what happened to their brother. They then tell the player that
Dumbledore wants to talk to them later. On the way to talk to Dumbledore, Rowan tells the player they found
out what the code said about the ice knights who guard the Vanished Stairs. Rowan says they will work it out
by the second year. The player tells him why they broke the rules, and he tells them they can not only stay for
their second year but that he thinks what they found will make sense in the future. He praises their actions and
awards them one hundred points for their house though not Gryffindor players. He warns them to be
considerate about their choices in the future and the impact they have on other people, telling them he will talk
to them about the Cursed Vaults and their brother another time. The player will be rewarded with one hundred
gems and then head home for the summer holidays. Year Two Chapter 1: Rowan Khanna asks the player
whether they had a good summer and the player has the choice of how to respond. They both tell each other
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about the research they made about the Cursed Vaults and the Vanished Stairs and Rowan tells them they
found out about staircases which no longer appear to be at the school. The player says they should find Penny
Haywood and Ben Copper and ask them to help search for them. The player asks Penny to help them and
whether she knows where to find Ben. They ask everyone around the Great Hall whether they know where
Ben went. The answers are very vague, mentioning certain places they think they saw him or simply saying
they need to talk to him when they find him. The player then decides what to do. Merula tells the player she
knows what happened to Ben and that she knows about things which go missing, and that trying to uncover
those things leads to people being killed.
4: Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince (film) - Wikipedia
Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince, publicado no Brasil sob o tÃtulo de Harry Potter e o Enigma do PrÃncipe e em
Portugal como Harry Potter e o PrÃncipe Misterioso, Ã© o sexto livro da sÃ©rie Harry Potter, escrito por J. K. Rowling.

5: De Tudo um Pouquinho: [Resenha] Harry Potter e o Enigma do PrÃncipe - J.K. Rowling
DVD Harry Potter and the Sorcerer's Stone/Harry Potter and the Chamber of Secrets/Harry Potter and the Prisoner of
Azkaban - 6-Disc DVD Set - Full Screen Edition.

6: HARRY POTTER: Resumo de Harry Potter e o Enigma do Principe
Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince is book 6 in the Harry Potter book series by J.K. Rowling. It is a thicker book than
the previous books, and it is a lot heavier for sure. The quality of the book itself is excellent.

7: Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince (Book 6) (NoDust) by Rowling, J. K. | eBay
Alguns feitiÃ§os da saga de Harry Potter. This feature is not available right now. Please try again later.

8: Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince â€“ WikipÃ©dia, a enciclopÃ©dia livre
Para quem nÃ£o leu Harry Potter e o Enigma do PrÃncipe, lÃ¡ vai um resumo da histÃ³ria para vocÃª nÃ£o ficar
parecendo um 'dÃ£' no filme. O filme comeÃ§a com o Primeiro-Ministro trouxa sentado em seu gabinete a espera de
Fudge (Ministro da Magia) para discutir algumas coisas 'anormais' que estÃ£o acontecendo no mundo nÃ£o-bruxo.

9: Harry Potter and the Half-Blood Prince - Wikipedia
In the film Harry Potter and the Prisoner of Azkaban, we are of course treated to the Marauder's Map in the flesh,
complete with roaming footsteps and hidden corridors, brought to us by Moony, Wormtail, Padfoot and Prongs.
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